
 

Firbeck Primary Academy at NUSA 

 

 

Monday 24th June 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

I am writing to inform you of a temporary arrangement to accommodate Firbeck Primary 

Academy at NUSA. Firbeck Primary Academy are currently unable to use their school 

building due to a water leak. The leak will take time to repair so in the interim we have 

offered to accommodate Firbeck’s staff and students at NUSA. Firbeck and NUSA are both 

members of the Nova Education Trust and this demonstrates how schools in a trust work 

together to ensure the continuity of education for the students in our community. 

 

Accommodating Firbeck at NUSA has been carefully planned to minimise the impact on our 

students and to allow Firbeck to operate in different areas of our site to NUSA students and 

staff. Firbeck will be based in our D Block which is separate from our main school building. 

Firbeck will also use some classrooms on the lower floor of B Block and this area will be closed 

to NUSA students. Firbeck will have different start and finish times to their day as well as break 

and lunch at different times to NUSA students. Firbeck will be entering and leaving our site 

through a separate gate to NUSA students. 

 

We have spoken to NUSA students and asked them to Work Hard and Be Kind to ensure that 

Firbeck students feel welcome and can work productively in the time they are with us. We 

look forward to giving the staff and students from Firbeck a positive experience at NUSA. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Trimingham 

 

Head of School  

NUSA 

 

 


